

DepEd - DIVISION OF QUEZON

Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon Cell # 09175824627 or at www.depedquezon.com.ph "Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations" Quezon

Page 1 of 1

UNNUMBERED MEMORAMDUM

TO:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, SGOD Chief, Public Schools

District Supervisors, Public Secondary School Heads, All Others Concerned

FROM:

MERTHEL M. EVARDOME, CESO VI

School Division Superintendent

SUBJECT:

REQUEST FOR NAMES OF GRADE 12 ADVISERS TO ATTEND THE

DIVISION ROLLOUT OF GRADE 12 CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM

MODULE

W

DATE:

May 7, 2018

In relation to the DepEd 4A Regional Memorandum No. 214, s.2018 entitled Implementation of Grade 12 Career Guidance Program in Senior High School dated April 13, 2018, this office requests for the submission of names of participants preferably grade 12 advisers to attend the division rollout of CGP module for Grade 12. Kindly email the names on or before May 10, 2018 at zaldy.bueno@deped.gov.ph. For inquiries, you may contact Mr. Zaldy O. Bueno, Division Youth Formation Coordinator, at 0998-958-2760.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DEPEC - QUEZON,
ICT UNIT

UPLOADED

Date/Time: Syst 2018

By: Glan

Ref. no. LIM US-18

zob05/07/18

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-010-000

